
Dear members and friends of ENETOSH 
 
May we draw your attention to an excellent opportunity to involve especially young people into the 
upcoming XXI World Congress on Safety and Health at Work – Global Forum for Prevention, 3 – 6 
September, Singapore? 
 
Thanks to the ILOs SafeYouth@Work project young people can easily submit an entry for a 
contribution to the SafeYouth@Work Media Competition (deadline 30 June) and/or submit a 
candidacy as a Youth Champion to the SafeYouth@Work Congress (deadline 15 June). 
 
Please spare a minute to think about a promising young woman or man who could bring the message 
of safety and health at work across to their national and international peers. If you don’t have 
someone in mind, please disseminate this information to organizations with a direct access to young 
people like youth organizations, vocational schools, enterprises with apprentices and youth 
initiatives.  
  
Don’t miss the opportunity to promote the SafeYouth@Work Media Competition and the Safe Youth 
Congress on your website and in your newsletter and share the following links and material via your 
Blog, Twitter or Facebook account: 
 
Video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bAoD_9gp9h8   
International mailing: http://eepurl.com/cGPB3z  
Website competition: https://www.safety2017singapore.com/safeyouthatwork-media-competition/  
Website congress: https://www.safety2017singapore.com/safeyouthatwork/  
Twitter @ILO_OSH: https://twitter.com/ILO_OSH hashtag #SafeYouthAtWork 
ENETOSH website: www.enetosh.net  
Twitter @ENETOSH: https://twitter.com/ENETOSH hashtag #SafeYouthAtWork 
Posters: attached to this email 
E-Mail texts (EN): special advertisement for Media Competition attached to this email 
 
For further questions please contact safeyouth@ilo.org. 
 
We hope that your efforts will be crowned with success and we are very much looking forward to 
more young & creative people at the XXI World Congress 2017 in Singapore! 
 
For further questions please contact safeyouth@ilo.org. 
  
We hope that your efforts will be crowned with success and we are very much looking forward to 
more young & creative people at the XXI World Congress 2017 in Singapore! 
  
Best regards 
Ulrike Bollmann  
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